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WELCOME MEMBERS



Representation
Please encourage residents and fellows from all programs to join our meetings

Use of Templates
Please notify your programs that template use is in danger secondary to inappropriate use.

Adovacy Projects
Salary Rates
Safety
Resident Lounges
Computer Access
Availability of Food On Campus/Healthy Choices
Please send us emails with your concerns and comments.
Clean Call rooms (roach free)

UMC Update
ILH MEC continues to expect UMC to be fully functional by June 1st
Help us advocate for more resident space; please email us and ask your residents to email us.

Social Event
Will be looking for forward to a Spring celebration.




Co-President Emails: Please advocate by sending emails to:
adulai@lsuhsc.edu
jclar9@lsuhsc.edu

